
Re: Community Support for FBLA

Mr. Showalter <steve.showalter@washk12.org>
Mon 6/5/2023 2:05 PM
To:Eric Duthie <EricD@hildalecity.com>
Not a specific number. 

Their portion of the hotel will be about $500, any spending money, and then food for about five days. 

I think their cost will be about $1,500-$1,700. We took care of their whole tickets (about $700 each) and
got them in shared rooms for less cost of hotels. 

Whatever the city would be willing to help would be great. I love that they get the opportunities to go to
these things, but understand that they are a large cost for families so we tried to do our part as well. 

Thanks in advance! 

If you need anything from me, just let me know! 

Steve Showalter
Principal
Water Canyon High School

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 5, 2023, at 1:53 PM, Eric Duthie <EricD@hildalecity.com> wrote:

Thanks Steve.
Do you know if there is a specific amount requested?
eric

From: Mr. Showalter <steve.showalter@washk12.org>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 1:36 PM
To: Eric Duthie <EricD@hildalecity.com>
Subject: Community Support for FBLA
 
We have two students that are attending the FBLA Conference as winning students from Utah
that we were hoping the city would be willing to help with some funding for the trip. The
school is paying their flights and helping with rooms, but they will still require some spending
money, food, etc. 

Please let me know if they could get on the agenda for this week as an option for any
scholarship money. 

Thank you! 



Steve Showalter
Principal
Water Canyon High School

Sent from my iPhone


